
Hi! 
*This week in Math the students learned to find 1, 10, 100 thousand more or less than a 
given number and learned to round multi-digit numbers using a vertical number 
line.  The vertical number line is a strategy that they can continue to use, and is 
recommended for some, but does not have to be used. Next week we will continue with 
rounding and rotate through centers to review for the Mid-Module Assessment on 
Lessons 1-10.  The Mid-Module Assessment will be on Wednesday.  
-Just a reminder that all math quizzes should be signed by a parent/guardian, corrected 
by your child, and returned to me. 
 
*Thanks to those of you that sent in a sock or similar item for the whiteboards, we are 
saving on tissues.  We have been digging into character and character trait with our 
new read-aloud book, THE TIGER RISING.  The students are loving this book, both 
reading and talking about it.  Each child has a copy of the book to read in school, thanks 
to the Morley Library.  We are struggling some with getting our grammar completed 
by Thursday.  There is plenty of time for students to work on it in class but if you could 
check with your child or look for the packet that may make a big difference.  Reading 
logs are doing well. Remember 7 days to read 5 times for 20-30 minutes.   
 
*This week in Science we finished our erosion wrap up and started weathering.  We did 
an experiment called At the Beach and started another one called Ice Breakers.  There 
will be a quiz next week on weathering and erosion.  (The students will receive a study 
guide.) 
 
*In Social Studies we worked on primary and secondary sources.  We seem to be 
getting a grasp on them.  We moved to The Constitution yesterday and will be working 
on that for several days.   
 
*Next week there will be a district-wide Spirit Week!  The Homecoming parade and 
community pep rally are Thursday, Sept. 27. 
Monday- Tie Dye 
Tuesday- Superhero Day 
Wednesday- College Day 
Thursday- Sports Day 
Friday- Black & Gold Day 
 
*Please remember to check your child's grades on Infinite Campus.  
https://lgca.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/riverside.jsp 
 
Upcoming Events- 
Sep. 25 - Board of Education meeting 
Sep. 27 - RHS Homecoming Parade & Community Pep Rally 6:30pm   
Oct. 2 - Picture Day 
 
Next week- 
Monday- Day 5 

https://lgca.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/riverside.jsp


Tuesday- Day 6 
Wednesday- Day 1 
Thursday- Day 2 
Friday- Day 3 
 
If there are any questions or concerns please don't hesitate to contact us.  
 
Have a great weekend! 
Adam Kalb & Stacy Sepelak 
 


